September 26, 2021
Keith Dylewski, PE

CivPro Engineering

4450 Belden Village ST

Suite 800

Canton, OH  44718

RE:
Joe Berens  Site Plan Review
Mr. Dylewski:
The City of Massillon Engineering Department has reviewed the submitted site plan for the above referenced project.  The following comments have been compiled and need to be revised and re-submitted for final review.  In your re-submittal provide a response letter addressing each comment and three (3) revised sets plans and if applicable two (2) copies of supporting documentation.
GENERAL
1) Label the total disturbed area.  Is submittal necessary to Stark Soil and water district?
2)  Label the intended use of the property and buildings.
3) Label the lot number as Out Lot 1231.  This area is currently in the process of replatting
4) Label the  lot numbers, owners, and zoning for all surrounding properties.

5) Show location of end of pavement and fence/gate across James Ave

6) Label the address of the existing building on the plans

7) Label the dimensions of the existing building on the plans

8) This does not appear to be a building addition as the title sheet implies.  Correct the title on sheet 1

9) Label the total area of structures, pavement/gravel, and landscape/grass for the site.

10) Label total employee parking required for the business use and total parking spots provided.

11) Label the pipe size, depth, casting elevations for the storm sewer in James Ave. Is this drainage system adequate to handle development from this site?

12) Are utilities provided to the new building?  Show location

13) Show location of existing septic system and leach fields

14) Where is the fuel island reclocated to?  Show this on the plans.

15) Provide the flood zone and map number information.

16) Show and label site sign, lighting, and any fencing.  
 If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact our office at 330-830-1722.

Respectfully,
Jason M. Popiel,  P.E., CPESC
CITY ENGINEER
Jason Haines

Engineering Technician
